
Welcome Nursery Parent and Carers  

Term 1 

Topic: Marvellous me! 

 

 

 

 

We are already at the end of our first term in nursery and what a fun term it has been! We have explored our 

nursery and nursery garden and enjoyed playing and making new friends with our peers. It has been a very 

busy couple of weeks and I’m sure the children are ready for a rest! Let’s take a look at what we have been 

learning over the past couple of weeks.  

Our number focus is…  

Numbers up to three. We are still focusing on numbers to three. We are looking at what is three and what is 

not three by showing them different amounts of dots and seeing if they can recognise how many there are 

without having to count them. The children have been working really hard on this.  

 

 



 

 

Our story this term is…  

“Hands Can” The children have been working on kind hands and what it means to use kind hands. We have 

been looking at all the different kinds of things we can do. We have also looked at a few different books about 

people who help us and the children have enjoyed learning about these people.  

  

We are always working on our fine and gross motor skills in nursery, so the children are constantly doing 

different games and activities to work on these. The children love playing outside and enjoy being able to get 

outside while it’s not raining.  

 

Home challenge of the week:  

Can your children recognise any of the numbers 0 - 3? Have a look around the house and see if there is 

anything with numbers on it. Start pointing out these numbers and your child will start picking them up. 

You will be surprised and how quickly they will start to pick this up.   


